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May 21, 2010
To: TR-100573 File
TR100574 File
TR-100575 File
From: Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director Transportation Safety
RE: Supplemental Crossing Design Plans

Paul Curl and I attended a meeting on May 20, 2010, along with representatives from Union
Pacific Railroad and Benton County.

The attached engineering plans were provided to the participants in support of Benton County’s
petitions.




